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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members, NAESB Electric Industry Registry (EIR) Users, and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:
Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:
Electric Industry Registry (EIR) Update Announcement – ER18001 Implementation
DATE:

August 23, 2019
Dear WEQ Members and NAESB EIR Users,
On September 4, 2019, the NAESB Electric Industry Registry (EIR) will release an update to implement modifications consistent with EIR Enhancement Request ER18001.  At industry request, the registration renewal period will be expanded to sixty total days through the addition of a thirty-day advanced renewal period.  Please see below for additional information.  While no user impact is anticipated during the deployment of this update that would prevent access to the registry, should you incur any issues, please contact the OATI Help Desk at 763-201-2020.

The advanced renewal period will begin thirty days from the end date of an entity’s current registry subscription.  For example, if an entity has a subscription period from January 1, 2019 – December 31, 2019, the advanced renewal period will begin on December 1, 2019 and conclude on December 31, 2019.  Entity administrators will receive an email notice regarding the start of the advanced renewal period, and during this time, user access to the registry will be unaffected.  Consistent with how the registry operates today, following the close of the advanced renewal period, only an entity administrator will be able to access the registry until the subscription is renewed.
Best Regards,

Caroline Trum
cc: Rae McQuade, President
EIR Update Announcement

